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INFORMATIONAL NOTICE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Pavement Repair on Interstate 405 

TORRANCE— The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) advises local 
residents to expect delays on North bound and South bound Interstate 405(I-405) Monday 
to Friday, December 26 to December 30  between Western Avenue and Crenshaw Blvd for 
pavement repair. Caltrans will perform repairs on the shoulder of I-405 between the hours 
of 10:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m.  

Residents and local 
businesses near the freeway 
may experience noise, 
vibrations, and dust 
associated with construction 
activities 

Benefits: The combination 
of traffic demands from 
population, housing and 
employment growth, as well 
as the limited capacity of the 
existing facility has led to 
increased traffic congestion 
and delays throughout the I-405 corridor. The goal of this project is to improve operational; 
conditions, reduce delays by decreasing congestion, while improving safety and 
implementing a long-life pavement strategy. 

Closures may start and end later. Motorists should expect delays and are encouraged to 
check traffic conditions before leaving to their destination by visiting the Caltrans 
Quickmap. 

##

Date: December 22, 2022
District: 7 / Los Angeles & Ventura counties 
Contact: An Do, an.do@dot.ca.gov 
Phone: (562) 254-5066

http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/
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